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From: Pamela Hutchinson 
Organisation: Knocklyon Resident

Message Body:
We would strongly urge you to consider extending the Metro or Luas lines to include Knocklyon, Terenure and
Rathfarnham.  Knocklyon has a huge population and the bus is our only mode of public transport.  Our roads
are constantly at a standstill during rush hour periods and with thousands of new houses due to be built in our
area we really need a Metro or Luas connection.
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This e-mail was sent from a submission form on Eastern &amp; Midland Regional Assembly (http://emra.ie)
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